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St. Philip Neri School Fall 2020 

Due to COVID-19, many of our events have 
been modified, cancelled or are on hold.  We 
pray that we will be able to do some or all of 

the following traditional events at our school! 
 

Chorus Christmas Concert 
School Christmas Concert 

Annual Fund Bingo 
Catholic Schools Week 

Grandparents Day 
Family Bingo 

Spring Craft Fair 
Matilda Jr. Musical 

8th Grade Spaghetti Dinner 
Race for Education 

4th Annual Golf Tournament 
Parish & School Picnic 

Field Day 

SPN 

Send us your school memories 
for inclusion in upcoming 
newsletters.  Please email  

Mrs. Sue Wenzlick at  
swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org  

or mail to  
6401 S. Orchard Road 
Linthicum, MD 21090 

 

We consider every gift we receive a precious resource from God. 

For over 50 years, St. Philip Neri School has prepared students, providing them a 

foundation of academic excellence with the focus on educating the whole child. 

Our commitment is to nourish the soul, mind, and body. By nurturing strong 

Catholic virtues and moral values, each student is prepared to be a future leader 

in our community as well as the world. 

The cost to educate each student at St. Philip Neri is much greater than the 

tuition our parents pay. Our Annual Fund Campaign is essential to help fill the gap 

between tuition and operating expenses. Each year, the Annual Fund helps to 

control tuition increases – making Catholic education attainable for more families 

that are interested in a faith-filled environment – while providing funding for 

many of the school’s pressing needs such as: technology in the classrooms, 

academic enhancements, tuition assistance, faculty support, facility updates and 

operating expenses. Every dollar raised is used to enrich the school experience 

for our students in their pursuit of academics and spiritual growth so that they 

may be future Catholic leaders that our world so greatly needs. 

As you know, we have all had to deal with setbacks because of COVID-19. We 

were no different. We completed many upgrades and additional purchases in 

order to meet the guidelines to reopen. Now more than ever we need your 

support. 

Our goal this year is $100,000. Every gift – no matter the size – will contribute to 

our tuition assistance program, cost of upgrades, and academic as well as 

technological enhancements. 

Together we can reach our goal! As always, we are grateful for 
your generosity and prayerful support. You may send your gift  
now or make a pledge to be paid by June 2021. Remember,  
every gift contributes to the vitality and future of our school. 
 

 

St. Philip Neri Catholic School 

St. Philip Neri Alumni 

 

Warmly,  

 

 

 
Tell us what is happening in your life!  

Send pictures!  Join our Facebook 
page – St. Philip Neri Alumni!   

 

www.st.philip-neri.org Check out some of the smiling faces you can see at SPN! 

 

 

Principal, St. Philip Neri School 

 

COMMENTS FROM PARENTS 
 

Choosing SPN has been one of the best decisions that we could make 
for our children. As an alumnus of SPN, I know our children will receive 
an exemplary education, develop strong social and leadership skills, as 
well as establish a firm spiritual foundation that will help guide them 
throughout their lives. We want our children to receive a faith-based 

education, one that goes beyond the confines of a textbook, and helps 
them develop strong moral character. At SPN we are blessed with a 
tremendous staff, from our teachers to school leaders to our church 

community that is dedicated to their spiritual and academic 
development. We’re very proud to be a member of the SPN family.   

The Tomas Family 

COMMENTS FROM PARENTS 
 

Our family has been enrolled at SPN for the last 5 years, 
beginning with our son starting in pre-k, and we could 

not be happier.  St. Philip Neri School is the perfect 
blend of accelerated academics, sound Catholic morals, 
friendships and fun.  We are a TRUE family here at SPN.   

The Gran Family 

Spread the 
news to 

your fellow 
classmates! 
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